
Buffington, L. S. March 17, 1882 
Hill to Buffington, Architect, Minneapolis 
"We have been delayed so much with regard to 
the plans for the Hotel [Lafayette], owing 
doubtless to your press of other business, that 
it would be better for both parties if you were 
to give them up. It is absolutely necessary 
that there should not be the slightest detent- 
ion in the furtherance of that work." 

JJH LetterBook,9/24/79 - @/20/82, p. 370.) 


